
 

 

 

 

 
          Welcomed, Valued, Supported 

________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Our Key Values:         Commitment to Achieve,     Caring,      Respect,        Co-operation,      Happiness,      Independence 
 

 
 

 

 
          

       

Executive Head Teacher:  Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH 
Head of School:             Dena Jones BSc (Hons) 
 

Nettleton Community Primary School 
Moortown Road, Nettleton, Lincolnshire, LN7 6AA 
T: 01472 851455 E: enquiries@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk 
www.nettleton.lincs.sch.uk @northwoldsfed 

 

 

          Wednesday 1st March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Spring Term Headteacher Newsletter  
We hope that you had a lovely half term holiday.  Term 4 is a short but busy term and this newsletter will share some 
important information about it. 
 
Parents Consultations 
We are holding face to face Spring Term parental consultations on the 22nd and 23rd March between 3.30 p.m. and 6.30 
p.m.  We look forward to telling you about all of the great work your child has done so far this year. A letter will come out 
shortly to enable you to make an appointment. 
 
Mother’s Day Service  
Our annual Mother’s Day service, at St John’s Church, will be held on Wednesday 15th March 2023. at 1.30 p.m. This is 
one of the nicest services of the year and we hope you can come and hear the children reflect on why the person who 
looks after them is so special. If you are going to attend please consider helping to walk the children from the school to 
the church; this would really help us!  
 
World Book Day 
A reminder that this Thursday, 2nd March is World Book Day. Our letter regarding activities in school and dressing up can 
be read here. Book tokens were sent home with the children on Monday 27th February. 
 
Safeguarding and Child Protection Polices 
These policies have been updated and can be found on our website.  Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility.  If you 
have any concerns about a child please speak to the Designated Safeguarding Leads, Andrew Smith or Dena Jones.  Marcus 
Hyde is the Federation Safeguarding Governor and he can be contacted via the Clerk to Governors Mrs Tracy Limbert.  
 
Summer Swimming 
We are consulting with parents regarding running swimming lessons during the Summer 2023 holiday. If you have not yet 
responded to our consultation you can do so here. 
 
Red Nose Day 
As you may be aware, Red Nose Day is on Friday 17th March. In the run up to the day, we will be selling last years red 
noses as we had a surplus across the Federation.  The cost is £1.50 per nose, they will be available from Friday 10th March 
until they run out. 
As well as selling the red noses, we will also have a non-school uniform day. This will be on Red Nose Day itself, Friday 
17th March. We kindly ask for a £1 donation for coming in non-uniform. 
 
FOSA 
Friends of School continue to support the school, as detailed in their recent new year newsletter which can be read FOSA 
Newsletter.  Cake raffles continue to be held each week, however for the final 3 weeks of the term this will change to an 
Easter Egg raffle, as detailed in the flyer, which can be read Easter Egg Raffle. Please donate eggs to the office when it is 
your child’s class turn, if you can.  
 

 

https://nettleton.lincs.sch.uk/letters_743_1928975108.pdf
https://www.nettleton.lincs.sch.uk/parents.php#Policies
mailto:tracey.limbert@lincolnshire.gov.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RT85PNnHcUKtLpeJ5f-0Ng3FHEyvuP9DtshqWd47q_1UQ1Y3UkZCWVlEWURFQ0UyQzlOM0dPNFU1Mi4u
https://nettleton.lincs.sch.uk/fos_5_3909795694.pdf
https://nettleton.lincs.sch.uk/fos_5_3909795694.pdf
https://nettleton.lincs.sch.uk/letters_744_52243154.pdf
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Celebration Assembly 
On Friday 31st March at 2.00pm we are holding our Celebration Assembly in the Village Hall. 
 
We will be celebrating the children’s achievements with a performance by each class.  The assemblies are very special 
occasions, all parents, grandparents and friends are invited.  Friends of School will be providing refreshments and will run 
a raffle. 
 
Term 4 Dates for your diary 

2nd March  World Book Day 

15th March   Mother’s Day Service 1.30pm St John’s Church 

16th/17th March  Year 3 and 4 Sherwood Forest Residential 

17th March   Red Nose Day 

17th March  Easter Egg Bingo week 1 (Hornbeams & Hawthorns donations) 

22nd/23rd March  Parent Consultation Evenings 3.30pm to 6.30pm 

24th March  Easter Egg Bingo week 2 (Willows donations) 

27th March  Last week of clubs 

31st March   Easter Egg Bingo Week 3 (Maples donations) 

31st March  Celebration Assembly 2.00pm Village Hall 

31st March   End of Term 4 

18th April  Start of Term 5 

 

I hope your child has a wonderful term with us. If you need to contact me about any aspect of your child’s education 

please e-mail andrew.smith@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Smith 

Executive Head Teacher 

  

mailto:andrew.smith@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk

